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NEWSLETTER 27 – 24th APRIL 2024   

SPRING BOUNCE 
The children are having lots of fun at the Spring Bounce today.  Sponsor Money can be paid on 

School Spider or in cash at the office.  Please return by Friday 3rd May.  Thanks for your support. 

 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 

   

   

Congratulations to the children who went to the Headteacher’s Tea Party on Friday.  They were 

joined by two special guests; Miss Worton and baby Etta. 

Well done to the children who received certificates on Monday in Achievement Assembly. 

More photographs are available on the website 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794 

http://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/
mailto:head@westfieldinfants.co.uk
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794


SKIPTON CASTLE 

Year 1 and Year 2 enjoyed their visit to Skipton Castle and had lots of questions for the tour guides 

who were very impressed by their knowledge of castles.  Thanks to the parent volunteers who came 

along to help. 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

There are more photos on the website. 

AUTHOR VISIT 

We are very excited to have a visit next week from another local author Jenny York.  

She will be visiting Keystage 1 for a session with the children on Tuesday afternoon and will also be 

selling books after school in the playground.  You can also pre-order by completing the form below 

at the link below.  They are £4 each or all 3 for £10. 

https://forms.office.com/e/UbX3NE7zL0 

 

She has also sent us a link to get a FREE e-copy of her latest book. 

http://www.jennyyork.com/new 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/news/keystage-1-visit-to-skipton-castle/83088
https://forms.office.com/e/UbX3NE7zL0
http://www.jennyyork.com/new


Book Boxes 

We have book boxes on the walls outside the classrooms for the children to 

use.  Please encourage your child to take a book when you drop them off or 

pick them up from school. 

Spring Half Term Football Club 

 

Please use the QR code or the link below to book:- 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oG8qIa3a8Uy5IVNAVr7OhrcJm7HPHzRI

vOjrpcvDwIhUNDVCTkQ1MkhHSThWRTlYT1Q0S1VaNENHTC4u 

 

STARS BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

At STARS this week we have been talking about all the animals we have seen 

on Spring walks.  The children have enjoyed drawing and creating pictures of 

Spring animals.. 

STARS Before and After School Club is open to children in Nursery, 

Reception, Year 1 & 2 and siblings at the Junior school.  To find out more 

information about opening times and prices, please visit the STARS page 

on our website.  To arrange a visit to STARS, please contact the school 

office on 0113 2505449. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oG8qIa3a8Uy5IVNAVr7OhrcJm7HPHzRIvOjrpcvDwIhUNDVCTkQ1MkhHSThWRTlYT1Q0S1VaNENHTC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oG8qIa3a8Uy5IVNAVr7OhrcJm7HPHzRIvOjrpcvDwIhUNDVCTkQ1MkhHSThWRTlYT1Q0S1VaNENHTC4u
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/stars-our-before-and-after-school-care/64726


USEFUL WEBSITE LINKS 
 

Keep up to date with school news and blogs by downloading the School Spider 

parents app and selecting Yeadon Westfield Infant School.  To receive instant 

messages and use the payment facility you will need to log in. 

 

SECOND HAND UNIFORM AND THE WESTFIELD PANTRY 

Parents and carers at Westfield Infants have access to our stock of second hand uniform and food 

parcels from The Westfield Pantry.  To find out more information, please follow the links below:- 

• The Westfield Pantry 

• Second Hand Uniform 

 
PUPIL PREMIUM AND FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

If you’re on benefits and your child is entitled to universal infant free school meals anyway or brings 

a packed lunch, it’s still important to register for a free school meal to ensure school doesn’t miss 

out on funding called pupil premium.  Find out more information on our school website. 

EASY FUNDRAISING 

 

Please support Yeadon Westfield Infant School at Easy Fundraising when doing your 

everyday shopping. 

 

NURSERY PLACES SEPTEMBER 2024 

If your child was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 and you would like to 

register for them to start our nursery in September 2024, please contact Mrs Middleton at 

sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk.  You can also call in and pick up a form from the school office. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

 

 

DAY DATE TIME EVENT 

Tuesday 30/04/2024 6.00pm – 6.30pm Year 1 Phonics Information Evening 

Monday 06/05/2024 All day  School closed for Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 07/05/2024 9.00am – 12.00am Year 1 Hearing Checks 

Monday 13/05/2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm Parent workshop about children’s anxiety – 

more details to follow 

Thursday 16/05/2024 All Day Census Day 

Thursday 23/05/2024 3.10pm – 3.30pm Art Exhibition in the hall for parents 

Friday 24/05/2024 3.10pm School finishes for half term 

Monday 03/06/2024 8.40am School opens for Summer Term 2 

    

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/the-westfield-pantry/128411
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/school-uniform/62663
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/lunchtime-and-playtime/62665
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?invite=2JKHCF&char=147875&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_campaign=referral-2023
mailto:sbm@westfieldinfants.co.uk


COMMUNICATIONS SINCE LAST NEWSLETTER 

EMAILS: 18/04/2024 – Skipping Workshop Year 2 Red 

23/04/2024 – Spring Bounce 

23/04/2024 – Year 2 Red PE 

23/04/2024 – FEEE Forms (Nursery) 

23/04/2024 – Nursery Closed 26th June for an Open Day 

SENT HOME VIA CLASS: - 

COLLECTING: - 

WEBSITE UPDATES: Achievements, Leeds Local Offer 

 

https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/achievements/63794
https://www.westfieldinfants.co.uk/page/special-educational-needs-and-disabilities-send/62286


 
 


